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NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Sopharma AD (the “Company”) announces that yesterday it distributed 277 400 

shares to 1 733 employees in compliance with the decision of the General Meeting of 

Shareholders of June 15, 2018 to distribute bonus shares among the employees of the 

Company for its 85th anniversary. The procedure involved training of all employees for the 

respective rights they would have as shareholders in the company. The shares of some 

employees on maternity / paternity leave or long-term sick leave have not yet been allocated. 

 

 

 

Signatures of individuals authorized to represent the Company: 
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